
 

 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Extracurricular Clubs – Autumn Term 2024 
 
I am excited to launch our extracurricular programme of after school clubs for the 2024-25 
academic year. Last year we again saw huge personal development in our students that took 
advantage of the broad range of clubs offered and we look forward to building on this further 
in the coming academic year.   
 
Clubs timetable and how to register interest: 
 

- Please find a PDF document with descriptions of the Autumn Term clubs attached. 
- Complete the Online Form to register your child’s preference by 9am on Monday 

16th September.  
 
Important information: 
 

- Afterschool clubs will run between 3:15pm and 4:15pm. Please note: This is a slight 
change from previous years. 

- Autumn clubs will start the week commencing 23rd September and conclude on 
Friday 13th December.  

- Students will only be able to attend the afterschool clubs that their parents/carers 
have signed them up for using the online form above.  The completion of this form will 
provide your child permission to remain onsite until the clubs finish at 4:15pm.  

- All Club allocations will be confirmed via the Homework function in Class Charts by 
Wednesday 18th September. 

 
Clubs requiring payment: 
 
Whilst most of our clubs operate free of charge, some clubs require additional resourcing or 
external staffing requirements that come at an additional cost.  This will be covered by those 
attending the club.  These clubs will be charged to cover costs and will not operate at a profit.  

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=r2diI-IWoUyMjLmqNbKNQW0iK0_x4xREl0ugfrOPt8ZUOE1OUDM5Wlc2TkJLU082NUdTVzlHVE5TNi4u&origin=Invitation&channel=0


 
 

 

Please refer to the online form for further details. If successful in gaining a place in one of 
these clubs you will receive confirmation inviting you to complete payment via parentmail. 
 
School Events 
Occasionally there will be important events taking place that means we are unable to run our 
normal extracurricular schedule.  We can confirm that clubs, except for paid clubs, will not 
operate on the following days during Autumn Term: 
 

• Thursday 24th October – Year 6 Open Evening 
• Thursday 21st November - Year 11 Subject Consultation Evening 
• Thursday 5th December – Year 12 Open Evening  
• Thursday 12th December – Year 7-11 Academic Mentoring Afternoon  

 
Finally, thank you to all parents/carers for encouraging your child to attend and take part in 
the opportunities at Watling Academy.  Your support is invaluable. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Mr J Stormer 
Assistant Headteacher 
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